
DON’T.
PLANNING ON BOATING 
ACROSS THE BORDER?

There is a temporary restriction  
on all non-essential travel  
at the Canada-U.S. border.  
All non-essential travel, including  
tourism and recreation, is prohibited.

Check the CBSA website for updates  
on any service changes at local  
ports of entry.

#NowIsNotTheTime




